From: Anna Bell

Sent: 18 April 2023 14:25

To: Victoria Flintoff

Subject: Fwd: Friars Cottage, Tommy Baxter Street Robin Hoods Bay NYM/2023/0024 and 0026

Hi Victoria,

Steve has forwarded the measurements below.
Regards,

Anna

Begin forwarded message:

From: Steve Mann

Date: 18 April 2023 at 13:42:03 BST

To: Anna Bell

Subject: Re: Friars Cottage, Tommy Baxter Street Robin Hoods Bay NYM/2023/0024 and 0026

Good afternoon Anna.
The glazing is 4-6-4, which is about as thin as you can get. 4mm glazing with 6mm gap. Regards
Steve

On Tue, 18 Apr 2023, 09:34 Anna Bell, > wrote:

Morning Steve,
Do we have the info requested below?
Thanks,



Anna

Begin forwarded message:
From: Victoria Flintoff
Date: 18 April 2023 at 09:08:59 BST
To: Anna Bell

Subject: RE: Friars Cottage, Tommy Baxter Street Robin Hoods Bay
NYM/2023/0024 and 0026

Morning Anna,

Thank you for those. The only thing to clarify is the thickness of the slim line double
glazing, apologies if | have missed it, | just could not see it on the drawings.

Kind regards,

Vicky Flintoff

Development Management Graduate Trainee
North York Moors National Park Authority
Tel: [2505]

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

From: Anna Bell

Sent: 17 April 2023 22:51

To: Victoria Flintoff

Subject: Fwd: Friars Cottage, Tommy Baxter Street Robin Hoods Bay
NYM/2023/0024 and 0026

Evening Victoria,
| have just received these drawings - and hope we can now move things forward!

Thank you,

Anna





